
 
 

  

         
 
   

 

 
 
 Did you know that the Singing Cadets made their concert debut in Houston. in 

1942? During the ensuing years, the Singing Cadets Concert, alternating with the 
Aggie Band, became the annual scholarship benefit for the Houston A&M 
University Mothers’ Club, but that tradition disappeared in following decades.   
Last year, Houston Aggie Moms’ decided that we missed hearing those talented 
voices and only through generous underwriting we hosted the Singing Cadets as 
part of their 125th Anniversary tour. 
 
We are excited to host them as a scholarship fundraising event again this year, if 
we are able to secure sponsorships. The concert will be Friday, January 10, 2020 
at St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church 5308 Buffalo Spdwy Houston, TX 77005. 

Internationally known as the "Voice of Aggieland", the Singing Cadets continue to 
be Texas A&M University's premier men's chorus who perform for more people 
than any other collegiate choral group in the United States.  This past summer their 
travels took them on an International Tour through Bulgaria and Greece. Their gift 
of music continues to win the hearts of crowds, as you all may remember! 

The Houston A&M University Mothers’ Club, established in 1927, was organized 
for charitable and educational purposes to help support our area youth who have 
chosen to attend Texas A&M University. Our club, a public nonprofit 501(c)(3) 
organization, has donated over $2 million in student scholarships and gifts to 
special programs of the University. Through generous support of individuals and 
local businesses and tireless hours of our 100% volunteer moms it happens. 

Would you please consider partnering with the Houston Aggie Moms in becoming 
a sponsor for the concert?  Underwriting donations are tax-deductible and start at 
$100. Sponsor levels can offer acknowledgement in our concert program, slide-
show presentation, and on the Houston Aggie Moms' website. Any donation 
amount is greatly appreciated.  Please show these fine young men that their 
alumnae are proud to see the fine tradition continue.   

As soon as we receive confirmation of your donation, we will announce your 
sponsorship on our website and to our membership.  Should you have questions, 
please contact me at (713) 471-4449. On behalf of all Aggie Moms, we hope you 
will join us in our proud efforts to contribute to the education of students, to the 
future of Texas A&M University and to the future of the Great State of Texas. 

Thanks and Gig 'em, 

Cara Wallin Reid & Jeanie Pratka Hartwig,  4thVPs Fundraising Houston Aggie Moms 
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